
I oppose HB4005! 
 
It is wrong to punish someone if their belongings are stolen. The victim should never be responsible for 
the crime. I support harsher penalties for crimes involving guns NOT crimes against LEGAL gun owners. 
 
It is also wrong to require a person to lockup their personal protection weapon in their own home. 
HB4005 would give another advantage to a criminal. They have plenty already! Making it more difficult 
and time consuming for a person to defend themselves is not a solution. 
 
The attack on gun owners is rediculous. I feel horrible that they have to deal with these rediculous 
attacks on them. Focus the efforts on criminals not the general population.  
 


